
                                                      Notice                                Date-29-12-21 

Department of Computer Science 

Parent-Teacher meeting 
 

All the students of Department of Computer Science (1st, 3rd, 5th semester 

(Honors)) are hereby informed that, the parent teachers meeting will be held on 

07-01-22 at 12.30 pm at Department of Computer Science. 

 

All the parents of above-mentioned classes are cordially requested to attend the 

meeting. 

 

 

Department of Computer Science 

Srikrishna College Bagula, Nadia 


